PORT CLINTON FISH & GAME

PO Box 42 Port Clinton Pa 19549

2017 SPRING NEWS LETTER

Our 14™ annual Coyote and Foxhunt was held Feb 11™ to Feb 18" 2017
Fox & Coyote Hunt Winners
79 Hunters Registered For Both Hunts

COYOTE HUNT RESULTS
1™ - Sid Barlet 40.6 Ibs.
2" _ Jesse Edson 40.4 1bs.
3™ _ Jeff Cragle 39.9 Ibs.

FOX HUNT RESULTS

1% - George Kressley 13.8 Ibs.

2" . Larry Bennett 13.7 Ibs.
3 - Dawson Gehman 13.4 Ibs.

Congratulations to all! Total of 11 Coyotes and 26 Fox killed.

Enclosed you will find 2 Cash Raffle Tickets at a cost of $ 5.00 each. The drawing will be held Nov 05

2017 at 2:00pm. We encourage all members to buy or sell at least 1 Raffle ticket. To purchase extra tickets
contact Greg Boltz - 610-562-3220 or Jeff Guldin - 610-914-9975 or you can pick up tickets at the club

meetings.

FISH RODEO
The Children’s Fishing Rodeo will be held Sat May 20 2017 for ages 15 and under at the Port Clinton Fish
and Game Clubhouse. Parking for this event will be at the Port Clinton Playground; there will be a shuttle
bus running every 30 minutes to bring people to the clubhouse. Handicap parking - at the clubhouse only.
Registration is required and starts at 8:00 am. Registration will continue throughout the day. Fishing times
are 9:00am - 12 noon, and 1:00pm - 4:00pm. Single baited hook only can be used at the rodeo. An adult
must accompany all children.

PLEASE HELP TO MAKE THE FISHING RODEO A SUCCESS
Enclosed are 3 - 50/50 tickets to help with the cost of the fish. The drawing will be held on Sat May 20
2017. The cost of the tickets is $1.00 each. Please fill out back of ticket and mail to above address or bring
to the fish rodeo. Any other donations will be greatly appreciated. Donations of baked goods, soup, BBQ,
etc. are needed to sell in the concession stand. If interested in donating please contact Greg Boltz

610-562-3220 or Jeff Guldin 610-914-9975.
Volunteers are needed for the fish rodeo to help in the concession stand or work the fishponds.
If willing to volunteer, please contact Greg Boltz 610-562-3220 or Jeff Guldin 610-914-9975.

Hunter Safety Course
Hunters Safety Course will be held July 29 2017, 8:00am to 3:00pm at the clubhouse. The course is free.
To register for the course go to www.pgc.state.pa.us click on the educational tab.
The course is limited to 25 - 30 people so sign up now, don’t wait, course fills up fast.
Lunch will be provided.



2017 Block Shoots
(Shot Gun and Flintlock)
All shoots will start at 11:00am - Sept 17 2017 / Oct 15 2017 / Nov 05 2017

Schuylkill River Sojourn
Port Clinton Fish & Game will be holding a breakfast for the Sojourn on Sun June 04 2017 at 6:00 am at

the Port Clinton Fire Co. Volunteers needed to help prepare and serve food.
Please contact Greg Boltz 610-562-3220 or Jeff Guldin 610-914-9975.

2017 Membership renewal must be paid no later than May 20 2017

Please send a self-addressed stamp envelope to receive your membership card. Membership applications
can be picked up at the clubhouse or at Port Clinton Fish and Game .com

For further club information - work details - meeting dates - club events etc. - visit our website
www.portclintonfishandgame.com or contact Greg Boltz 610-562-3220 or Jeff Guldin 610-914-9975.



